MEMO | NOTE



Regional Staff Development, Infection Prevention & Control

Box/CP 470, 94 Principale St/94 rue Principale

La Broquerie MB R0A 0W0

T 204-424-6081 | F 204-424-5888

www.southernhealth.ca

TO/DESTINATAIRE: Directors of Health Services; Regional Program Directors

CC: René Ouellette, VP - Human Resources

Senior Leadership Team

FROM/EXPÉDITEUR: Tamara Burnham

Regional Director-Staff Development, Infection

Prevention & Control

DATE: June 22, 2020 PAGE(s): 1

SUBJECT/OBJET: Infection Prevention & Control-Weekend On Call

Please be advised that Infection Prevention & Control (IPC) weekend on call coverage is ramping down and will no longer be in place effective June 22, 2020.

For employee occupational health screening direction, please see "COVID-19 Employee Occupational Health Screening" poster. The poster provides direction to staff identified during the pre-screening and point of entry screening process (with fever and/or symptoms) that are not able to work until approved to return by IPC Practitioner or manager. The "COVID-19 Guideline for Screening of Manitoba Health Workers" document has also been updated.

Thank you,

Tamara Burnham